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Docket Nos: 50-329'}
and 50-330

Mr. BEvan Wilner

Michigan Public Service Commission
Law Building

Lansing, Michigan 48093

Dear Mr. Wilner:

¢ W4

THIS DOCUMENT CONTAINS
POOR QUALITY PAGES

This is to confirm the date of August 15, 1974 for a conference in Lansing
betwcen members of your staff and representatives of the Atomic Energy
Commission. The conference was arranged by Bruce M. Hurt of the AEC

Directorate of Licensing during his telephone conversation with you on

August 2, 1974.

We appreciate the opportunity to discuss with your statf the financial
qualifications of Consumers Power Company to continue the constructiom of

its Midland nuclear facility.

Mr. Bruce Hurt, a staff attornmey, and Mr. Laon Engle plan to attend the

meeting.

ces: A. Giambusso, L:DDRP
V. Moore, L:AD/LWR 2
S. Mackay, L/LWR 2-3
E. Goulbourne L/LWR 2-3
D. Kartalia, 0GC
B. Hurt, OAI
L. Engle, L:/LWR 2-3

Sincerely,

Original Signed by

A. Schwencer, Chief
Light Water Reactors Branch 2-3
Directorate of Licensing
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